
 
 

 

Bulletin 5 for Parents/Guardians – Re-opening RCS 

27-08-2020 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

We are getting nearer to the re-opening of our great school! I am really looking forward to meeting all of 
our students again and re-connecting! I hope that these Bulletins have been of use and informative for you 
all. I have decided that I will continue with them on a monthly basis. These I hope will keep you informed 
about the great things happening in RCS. The purpose of this final re-opening bulletin is to inform you 
about our induction for students. 

 

The school day: 

• School will start at 8:50am.  
• If you drive your child to school, you are being requested to drop them AFTER 8.30am. Buses arrive 

earlier and we must stagger entry to the school. 
 

Week 1 - Induction for all year groups: 

Topics  

8.50am – Introductions and Covid-19 Training (ask your child to check emails) 

9.50am – School procedures including one-way systems 

10.50am – 11.10am – Break (bar provided) 

11.10am-  Wellbeing and Reconnection 

12.10pm-Digital training  

 

We will be splitting the year groups into smaller classes for induction. We will not be holding full year 
group assemblies. For the first 2 information sessions students will be 2m apart and then for the last 2 
sessions student will be based in well ventilated rooms 1m apart. 

 

Please see the schedule for the 2nd week. It is available in earlier bulletins and on the school website. It is 
important that we build up numbers in the school incrementally so we can identify any issues as per our 
risk assessments. The school is operating half days for the first 2 weeks. 

Thank you for your continued co-operation and support, 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Rachel O’ Connor, 

Principal. 

 

 

 


